
“Mock HKDSE Result Release” 

 

The Life and Career Planning Team, together with the Baptist Oi Kwan Social Service, 

organized a “Mock HKDSE Result Release” for all S.6 students on 24th November, 2018. 

Therefore, students can better understand the multi-studies pathways available to 

them after the HKDSE, 

 

During the event, students received their predicted HKDSE results from their subject 

teachers and experienced applying to different institutions, being interviewed and 

making career decisions. Parents also participated in the process and experienced the 

journey with their child. 

 

Both parents and students will now be more aware of the application process after 

attending the mock DSE result release day and can better understand and prepare for 

the future. 

 


